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Mary Immaculate School

10390 Remick Avenue, Pacoima, CA 91331●Office # (818) 834-8551●Fax # (818) 896-7996

January 24, 2023
Dear Mary Immaculate School Parents,
At Mary Immaculate School our priority is providing students with the tools needed to learn and grow as individuals, academically, and in our Catholic faith. In spite of the financial challenges, we, as a Catholic school consistently face, we have been able to overcome these challenges thanks to your continued support. It is through the collection of tuition and fundraising events that we are able to cover our daily expenses and overcome financial challenges that have come our way. 
March 2020 was the beginning of a challenging period in our lives. The pandemic due to COVID-19 has had an effect in our daily lives, families, education, and jobs. Our school had to make changes and adapt to a new way of teaching in order to keep our students, faculty, and staff safe. Our fundraising events were also cancelled, including the school fiesta. In spite of the many challenges we have faced the last 3 years, we are thankful to God for our health, our students, families, and all the many blessings we have received. There is always a light at the end of the tunnel. It is in Christ and through Christ that we are able to overcome challenges that come our way. 
Due to the current circumstances and COVID still around, the school fiesta was cancelled. Unfortunately, our school cannot financially afford losing that revenue; therefore, we ask for your support. In lieu of the school fiesta, we will have a raffle. First prize will be $7,000! We ask each family to sell twenty tickets for $10 each. This will cover 10 of your required service hours as well as 5 of your required fiesta service hours for the second/third trimester. We understand the financial burden the pandemic has also placed in our families. If you are able to sell more than twenty tickets, it will help our school tremendously. Tickets are going home today, January 24th. The money is due on Wednesday, April 19th. The raffle will be conducted on Sunday, April 30th after the 10am mass.  
I want to take this opportunity to thank you for walking this journey with us and for your continued prayers, trust, and support. My grandmother would always say that God never abandons His people and MI can definitely testify to that. Thank you for your continued support! 

Many Blessings,

Veronica Macias                                                                                                                              Principal 
